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TAPE 60, SIDE A

CHAIR FORD:  Calls the meeting to order at 8:30 a.m.

HB 2555 - Public Hearing

015    REP. MEEK:  Relates experience with Lyme Disease -reviews intent
of bill 090  VICKI TRAVIS,  LYME DISEASE NETWORK  OF LANE  COUNTY:
Relates experience with Lyme Disease -suggests amendment that labs  as
well as  physicians must report Lyme

Disease -discussion of public education

212    MILLIE PIERCE:  Relates experience with Lyme Disease

275  DAVID  FLEMING,  MD,  STATE EPIDEMIOLOGIST:  Submits  and  reads
written overview of Lyme Disease (EXHIBIT A)

TAPE 61, SIDE A

FLEMING:  Continues testimony -answers questions from the members



097  ROD  HARDER, EXECUTIVE  DIRECTOR, OREGON  SPORTSMENS DEFENSE  FUND,
INC: Submits and reads written testimony in support of the bill (EXHIBIT
B)

Submitted for the record, written testimony from Vicki Travis (EXHIBIT

C)

Informational Meeting

Health Division Overview

145  MICHAEL SKEELS,  PHD, MPH,  ADMINISTRATOR, HEALTH  DIVISION:
Submits and summarizes written overview of Health Division (EXHIBIT D)
-mission and principles -prevention -cost effectiveness -organization
and delivery system -key budget issues

TAPE 60, SIDE B

015    SKEELS:  Continues testimony -submits spreadsheet of budget
overview (EXHIBIT E) -answers questions from the members

Medicaid Overview

215  JEAN  THORNE, DIRECTOR  OF  OREGON MEDICAL  ASSISTANCE  PROGRAMS
(OMAP), DEPARTMENT OF HUMAN RESOURCES: Presents overview of Medical
Assistance

programs -submits written overview (EXHIBIT F) -submits expenditure
history (EXHIBIT G)

TAPE 61, SIDE B

THORNE:  Continues overview -answers questions from the members

TAPE 62, SIDE A

THORNE:  Continues overview 110    -expenditures -answers questions from
the members

State Health Care Spending

215  DOUG  WILSON,  LEGISLATIVE  FISCAL  OFFICE:  Reviews  state  health
care spending -submits written overview (EXHIBIT H) -answers questions
from the members

TAPE 63, SIDE A

WILSON:  Continues overview -Responds to questions from the members

CHAIR FORD:  Adjourns the meeting at 11:15 a.m.

Submitted by:                   Reviewed by:



Barbara Porter                  Melanie Zermer Clerk                    
      Administrator

EXHIBIT LOG:

A -  Testimony on HB 2555 - Health Division - 7 pages B -  Testimony on
HB 2555 - Harder - 1 page C -  Testimony on HB 2555 - Travis - 2 pages D
-  Overview - Health Division - 10 pages E -  Budget overview - Health
Division - 13 pages F -  Overview - OMAP - 15 pages G -  OMAP
Expenditures - OMAP - 4 pages H -  Review of State Health Care Program
Costs - LFO - 11 pages


